
  

10 DOWNING STREET  
LONDON SWIA 2AA  

Richard Tilbrook  19th March 2021  

The Prime Minister's Appointments Secretary  

Dear Revd Dr Martin Fair,  

I am writing to let you know that The Queen has approved the 

appointment of His Royal Highness The Duke of Cambridge and Earl of 

Strathearn, KG, KT as Lord High Commissioner to the General Assembly 

of the Church of Scotland.  

An announcement will be made to the press at 2pm on Monday 22nd 

March 2021. 

 

Richard Tilbrook  
  
  

Revd Dr Martin Fair – Moderator of the General Assembly of the 

Church of Scotland  


